
From: Mike Weimar [mailto:mike.weimar@co.gilliam.or.us]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 8:25 PM 
To: LaBar James 

Cc: Sen.BillHansell@or.state.us; Mary Stern 
Subject: SB 668 

 
Testimony to  Senate Business and Transportation Committee, 
My name is Michael Weimar, Gilliam County Commissioner. I support SB 668 which allows counties the 
option to charge private utilities that use county road right of ways. 
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